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REMINDERS
Dates for week 2:

13th January - Nursery visit from Police 
14th January - Y3 - Growing outside - soil cake 

Happy New Year! It has been lovely to welcome you all back to
school this week. 

Thank you for your support during the school closure
yesterday and time changes today. I can appreciate that it has
caused some inconvenience. The safety of our whole school
community is always our priority, both on the journey to and
from school and on site and we have to be sure that children,
parents/carers and staff travelling to school are safe.
Hopefully, the ice will disappear over the weekend!

In other news, we are pleased to welcome Mrs Buxton back to
school as Deputy Headteacher. She will have responsibility for
teaching and learning in EYFS and KS1. Mrs Duffy is also Deputy
Headteacher with responsibility for KS2. 

Congratulations to our yellow jumper winners this week: Layla,
Filip (Y6), Layla, Oliver (Y5), Caleb, Dylan (Y4), Oscar, Ayman (Y3)
Karter-Rae, Robin (Y2) Amelia, Ryan (Y1), Brooke, Harrison (R),
Mandy, Zareesh (N) Pearl, Harvey and Lexxy. This week’s focus
was ‘Ready to Learn’. Next week, the Child of the Week will be
chosen for following our school values and ‘listening the  first
time.’
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The children really enjoyed their playtime
today!


